



Principal: Mr Stuart Mallott

Warboys Primary Academy Humberdale Way, Warboys Huntingdon, PE28 2RX Tel: 01487 822317 Email: office@wpa.education Web: www.wpa.education

Thursday 11th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term, our Year 5/6 children will be exploring the fascinating world of the Vikings and their impact on Britain following the invasions. To enrich their learning experience, we have planned a range of exciting activities, including:

- A visit from a Viking Re-enactment group
- A hands-on clay workshop
- A talk from a specialist in Viking history

To help cover the cost of these engaging experiences, we kindly ask for a small contribution of £5.00, which can be made via your **Bromcom Account**.

The Viking Re-enactment group will be joining us in school on **Monday 29th September**. Children should wear their usual school uniform on this day, as they would for a museum visit. To celebrate the end of the unit, we will be holding a **Viking Day** on **Friday 24th October**, where children are welcome to come dressed in Viking-themed costumes to showcase everything they've learned.

Additionally, you may wish to support your child's learning by attending one of the following events at Flag Fen Archaeology Park:

- Friday 13th September, 10:00–15:00 Heritage Open Day (Free entry with talks and workshops)
- 2nd-4th May Viking Festival (including re-enactments; further details to be confirmed)

Thank you for your continued support. We're looking forward to a term full of discovery and creativity!

Best regards,

Nicola Parker

Year 5/6 Teacher

